
USD 417 Board of Education 
Revenue Neutral Tax Rate Hearing 
September 13th, 2021, at 5:40 p.m. 

17 Wood St, Council Grove, KS 66846 

MEMBERS  
PRESENT Terry Powell, TinaRae Scott, Scott Bankes (via Zoom), Mary Myers, Deidre Knight, and 

Marie Blythe 

MEMBERS NOT 
PRESENT Adam Dirks 

OTHERS  
PRESENT Kate Gronquist, Mika Doornbos, Kelly McDiffett, Heather Honas, Kelcy Bremer, Myles 

Gant, Dana Reddick, Valerie Gehrer, Jay Doornbos, Nola Miller, Tracie Schroeder, Caleb 
Schroeder, Calla Unruh, Marcus Hernandez, Aron Dody, and Bryce Johnson 

HEARING ON REVENUE 
NEUTRAL TAX RATE 

Terry Powell called the hearing on exceeding the revenue neutral rate to order at 5:42 p.m. 

Superintendent Dody reviewed the new budget approval process and overviewed the 
budget and proposed tax rate, which exceeds the revenue neutral rate for FY2022. 
There were no comments or objections from the public about the district exceeding the 
revenue neutral tax rate in the 2021-2022 budget as it was published. TinaRae Scott 
(Marie Blythe) moved to reaffirm the RNR Resolution adopted on July 12th, 2021. Motion 
passed 6-0. 

Terry Powell adjourned the hearing on exceeding the revenue neutral rate at 5:48 p.m. 
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APPROVED: 10/11/2021 

____________________________ 
   Bryce Johnson, Clerk      Terry Powell, President, BOE 




